
HOLIDAY WEEKEND 
REMINDERS

All -

As we move through another holiday weekend we wanted to take the time to pass 
along new guidance and reminders from the CDC regarding family gatherings this 
Easter.

Attending gatherings to observe holidays increase your risk of getting and 
spreading COVID-19. With the uptick of employee positive cases, we encourage you 
to gather virtually again this year and keep in mind the following reminders if you 
choose not to.

• Outdoors is safer than indoors - take advantage of the spring weather.
• Avoid crowded, poorly ventilated indoor spaces when you can't be outdoors.
• Stay at least 6 feet away from others who do not live with you and wear your mask.
• A fully vaccinated household may only gather with one unvaccinated household and must 

wear masks/social distance. A fully vaccinated household means every member within the 
household has been vaccinated.

• Remember that those without symptoms or a recent negative COVID test can still spread 
Coronavirus to others.

• Out of state travelers are still required to adhere to Vermont State Travel & Quarantine 
Guidelines.

As always, we greatly appreciate your continued efforts to keep our guests and our 
community safe, especially during these times of increased risk.

For a full list of Holiday Tips from the CDC click here.

https://www.healthvermont.gov/covid-19/travel-quarantine
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/holidays/winter.html



